
 

Please   

PLEASE, write your child’s name in all their clothing and shoes.  If you 
have lost any items of clothing we have a tub that has lost property in 

it.  Lunch boxes and containers, PLEASE clearly label everything.  

PLEASE TAKE CLOTHING BAGS HOME EVERYDAY.  Thank you.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

It has been so lovely returning from the 

summer holidays!  A big welcome to our new 

children and their families. The Windsor 

Kindergarten team have been carrying out 

lots of home visits, while the children back 

in the setting have been thoroughly 

enjoying exploring the nursery again and 

enjoying all the lovely new Nursery 

equipment.  

 

Change of addresses and phone numbers 

– please advise the staff of any changes 

over the summer holidays and of any 

medical updates. 

 

Fees – You should all have your invoices. 

 

The children have been making full use of 

the garden.  They have been experimenting 

with sand measuring and digging, 

constructing with big bricks, tyres, crates, 

guttering.  

 

Library Books  
We have a lovely selection of library books 

which we would love you to make use of so 

when you drop off in the morning select a 

new book with your child to read at 

bedtime! 

 

Nursery News 

Windsor Kindergarten Nursery 

 
 

 Windsor Kindergarten  

Nursery Newsletter 
Manager: Otylia Tola Pawlak 

Tel: 07875 214054 

 

Newsletter 1 
4th October 2019 

Have a great weekend from the Windsor Kindergarten Team 

Sickness – Please call in to notify the nursery 

if your child will not be attending Nursery and 

our policy on sickness is not to return to 

nursery for 48 hours. 

 

The weather is very changeable at the 

moment so please ensure the children have 

the correct clothing in their red bags! If you 

have lost any items of clothing we have a lost 

property box which is in the cloakroom on the 

top of the cupboard. PLEASE clearly label 

everything.  PLEASE TAKE CLOTHING BAGS 

HOME EVERYDAY.  Thank you.  

Activities:  

 Settling in the new children 

 Painting 

 Insect hunt 

 Cutting  

 

Tapestry 
For those of you who have just joined us we will be 

activating your Tapestry accounts in the next few 

days. I hope you enjoy seeing your children’s learning 

journals!   

Dates for your diary: 

 Half Term:  Monday 28th October to 

Friday 1st November  

Last day of Term:Thursday 19th  December  
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